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Heartfelt Gratitude for Your 

Support at the Nature School 

Book Sale! 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We hope this letter finds you well and thriving. We write to extend our deepest 
gratitude for your wholehearted participation in the recent book sale at Fern Flower -
Nature School. Your enthusiastic engagement not only made the event a tremendous 
success but also contributed significantly to the promotion of reading within our 
community. 

Seeing the children thoroughly enjoy browsing through the books and making 
their selections was a delight. Your encouragement and involvement in their literary 
explorations have undoubtedly played a vital role in fostering a love for reading. By 
supporting the book sale, you have not only enhanced the children's access to diverse 
literature but have also contributed to the development of their intellectual curiosity 
and imagination. 

We are thrilled to announce that, due to your collective efforts, we successfully 
raised an impressive amount of XYZ for our ABC purpose. Your generous contributions 
will go a long way in supporting [mention the specific purpose or cause], and we are 
truly grateful for the positive impact it will have on our Nature School community. 

The success of the book sale extends beyond the financial achievement; it has 
created a shared sense of enthusiasm for literature and a supportive community 
environment. Your commitment to promoting reading as a valuable skill is 
commendable, and we appreciate the positive influence it has on the educational 
experience of our children. 

Once again, thank you for your active participation, dedication, and 
commitment to making the book sale a memorable and impactful event. We look 
forward to continuing to work together to nurture a love for learning and reading 
within our Fern Flower - Nature School community. 

Warm regards, 

Lera Lucas 

Director, Manager and ECE 

Of Fern Flower – Nature School 
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